
At TOPS Friendly Markets, we are committed to helping the 
communities we serve. Schools are a big part of those 
communities; that's why we're introducing TOPS in 
Education, a new program that makes it easier to get money 
for school improvements and programs. 

 
It is important to know that parents and supporters must 
re-enroll for the 2013/2014 school year.  They can begin 
that process right now - Simply go to 
http://www.topsmarkets.com/education/ and follow the 
enrollment steps.  Customers will begin accruing funds for 
their school(s) of choice beginning August 11, 2013. 
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